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RE: opposition to change of voter method to in-person only.  
 
I Charla Chamberlain opposed the SB210 attempt to change voting 
from vote by mail, to in person.  
 
Voting by mail has shown the greatest turn out by registered voters 
living in the state, by military members, and those temporarily living 
abroad. This is true among all age ranges, especially for the middle 
aged, those with families, the elderly, disabled, and the infirm.  
 
Voting by mail makes casting a ballot the easiest it’s ever been and 
also the best to achieve voting security. Digital ballots can be mass- 
altered, while mail in ballots must be counted by hand and leave a 
permanent record of the vote for recounts.  
 
As a citizen of Oregon for 30 years I do not consent to this change, 
and vehemently oppose SB210.  
 
Charla M. Chamberlain  
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